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ACTIVITIES & TREATS
• Pancake Breakfast  
• Bucket Truck Rides

   • Prize Wheel
   • Bounce House
   • Face Painting 

   • Balloon Figures
   • Ice Cream & MORE!

(This event is for 
Rock Energy members Only)

PANCAKE BREAKFAST



The Rock Energy Cooperative Nominating 
Committee will be selecting candidates to run for 
board of director positions in Districts 2, 4 and 9 
townships, which will be on the ballot at the 
April 7, 2025 annual meeting.

Active members who are interested in running 
for a position on the REC Board of Directors must 
permanently reside in one of the areas up for 
election and meet all other qualifications. For more 
information about being nominated, please contact 
the co-op at 866-752-4550 or send an e-mail to 
questions@rock.coop by November 30, 2024.

Districts Up For Election Are:
• DISTRICT 2: Milton and Lima 

Townships in Wisconsin

• DISTRICT 4: Harmony and 
LaPrairie Townships in Wisconsin

• DISTRICT 9: Magnolia, Janesville 
and Center Townships in Wisconsin 

Members on Rock Energy’s Budget Billing plan will see their 
monthly payment amounts change with the statement they 
receive in November.

Budget payments are recalculated twice a year—in October 
and April—to help ensure that the amount you pay is similar 
to your true usage. We’ll average the amount of energy you 
used in the previous 12 months to determine your new 
budget payment. (NOTE: To be eligible for Budget Billing you 
will have had to receive service from the co-op for at least 12 
months and have a good credit history.)

Also taken into consideration is whether you had a credit 
or if your budget payment didn’t quite cover the amount of 
energy used in the previous six months. Depending on your 
actual usage, your future budget amount could increase or 
decrease. You'll pay the same amount each month, avoiding 
higher than anticipated bills if the weather is exceptionally 
cold.

You can pay your monthly bill however you choose—cash, 
check, credit card, mail, in person, drop box, or kiosk. Or 
better yet, sign up for Auto Pay to fully automate your energy 
payments, assuring that your payment will be on time.

If you would like more information on these programs or 
want to sign up, please call Member Services at 
866-752-4550 between 7:30 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday 
through Friday, or email questions@rock.coop.

Budget Payments Recalculated in October DIRECTOR NOMINATIONS OPEN

Some small 
weatherproofing 
jobs require little 

to no skill, but 
can make a real 
difference when 

cold weather 
comes around. By 
doing these eight 
winterizing tasks 
before the snow 

flies, you’ll be 
saving yourself 

some hassle, 
along with some 

money off of your 
utility bill.

Disconnect hos-
es from outside 
faucets and turn 

off the water.

WINTER IS ON THE WAYWINTER IS ON THE WAY
START GETTING READY NOW, AND SAVE!START GETTING READY NOW, AND SAVE!

Replace the 

filter in your 

furnace.

1 2 Close any vents in 

your home that may 

have been opened for 

the warm weather.

4
Keep extra water and canned food in storage just in case.

5 Test your heating 
system, so that you 
know it will work 

properly when you 
need it.

3 Buy a snow shovel and other winter supplies before the messy weather hits.

7 Clean gutters 
and downspouts 
in mid-fall and 

double-check them 
before winter.

6 Give your deck 

a fresh coat of 

sealer to protect 

it from the winter 

elements.
8 Disconnect hoses 

from outside 

faucets and turn 

off the water.


